
 

 

JOINT SESSION MEETING RUSH COUNTY COMMISSIONERS AND 
RUSH COUNTY COUNCIL   May 5, 2025 
 
The Rush County Commissioners and the Rush County Council met in a joint 
session Monday, May 5, 2025, at 10:30 a.m. with Commissioners Ron Jarman, Jeff 
Wilson and Kenny Aulbach present. County Council Members in attendance were 
Charles Smith, Denny Corn, Janet Kile, Kyle Gardner and Carl Harcourt. Auditor, 
Tammy Justice and County Attorney Grant Reeves were also present. The purpose 
of the joint session is to discuss the possibility of a Community Coordinator 
Position. 
 
Commissioner Ron Jarman called the Joint Session to order at 10:30 a.m.  
 
 
Chris May with the Rush County Community Foundation gave a brief overview of 
the Lilly Gift VIII funds project.  Mason Gordon listened to feedback from the 
county leaders as well as Chris May from Foundation regarding the community 
coordinator position since it will be a collaboration between the two entities.  
Wages and the sustainability of employment beyond the four (4) year period were 
also discussed. 
 
Kyle Gardner motioned to adjourn the Rush County Council joint session.  
Seconded by Carl Harcourt.  All were in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
Jeff Wilson motioned to adjourn the Rush County Commissioner joint session.  
Seconded by Ron Jarman.  All were in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
 
________________________ /Abstain/    _________________ 
Charles Smith, Chairman      Scott Barnes     Denny Corn 
   
 
__________________________ ___________________   _________________ 
Janet Kile         Kyle Gardner   Carl Harcourt  
 
/Abstain/    
Amy Grocox  
       
ATTEST: 
____________________ 
Tammy Justice, Auditor 
 
 
 
 
/Ron Jarman/   /Jeff Wilson/  /Kenny Aulbach/  
Ron Jarman, Chairman  Jeff Wilson   Kenny Aulbach       
 
 
ATTEST: 
/Tammy Justice/   
Tammy Justice, Auditor 
 


